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There is a new feature on the portal under the “Reports” section to assist in queries within your company.  Follow 

these steps to get to the new feature: 

 
Portal Home Page > Reports > General Reports (below Billing Reports section) > Test Query 

 

Portal - Home Page 

 

Portal - Test Query Page  

The purpose for adding the “Test Query” under the “General Reports” is to assist in filtering down types of tests when 

looking at data.  For example, for preslaughter serology results, you might be interested in IBV titers only.  Previously, 

you had to sort through all the serology data for the selected age range and bird type.  With this new change on the 

portal, you can search for one test at a time (ELISA:IBV) and get only those results.  

 
Following are other new capabilities within this feature: 

 
•  Track flocks by number instead of farm name 

•  Look at only your diagnostic accessions 

 
The addition of this new feature was a result of feedback from one of our valued customers.  If you have suggestions of 

how we can improve our portal or about this new feature, please contact please contact Len Chappell (706-889-6225) 

or Bethany Coggin (770-853-5793). 

New Portal Feature! 



• March 6-8:  Salmonella Workshop 

• March 8:   House and Senate Appropriations Committee 

• March 13:  Hall County Chamber of Commerce 

• March 14:  Boehringer Ingelheim 

• March 19:  Dr. Laura Chen 

• March 20:  Gainesville Convention & Visitors Bureau 

• March 21:   North Habersham Middle School 

• March 21:    Geoff Bright—World Bioproducts 

• March 28:   USDA Officials 

• March 29:   Banks County High School 
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Tours and Visitors 

Devil is in the Diorama Detail 

L-R:  Mike Giles, Dr. Martin Smeltzer, Dr. Doug Waltman, Dr. 
Louise Dufour-Zavala, Dr. Robert Cobb and Dr. Jack Shere 

Dr. Zavala gave a tour of the diorama to the House and Senate Appropriations 

Committee on March 8.   

 

 

2018 Salmonella Workshop attendees 

GPLN Events 

Dr. Anderson, Dr. Zavala and 

Elisa Castaneda attended the 

2018 Deep South Poultry Con-

ference in Tifton, GA on March 

21, 2018.   

Representatives from Boehringer Ingelheim visited the lab 


